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Crew, on or about January 24, 2020, at or near Fort St. John, in the Province of 
British Columbia, being in possession, charge, or control of a polluting substance 
did fail to immediately report the escape, spill or introduction of such substance 
contrary to section 79(5) of EMA. 
 
This warning letter will be included as part of Crew’s official compliance history. 
 
Crew was cooperative and provided information when requested by the 
Commission in a timely manner.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
 

BC Oil and Gas Commission 
 

  

<original signed by>
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